
   
 

 
 

39 Beech St. E 
Aylmer, Ontario 
Canada 
epcor.com 

November 27, 2024   

Sent by EMAIL, RESS e-filing 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
27-2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 

Re: EB-2024-0239 - Application by EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership  
 (“ENGLP”) for a Limited Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity, pursuant to 

section 8 of the Municipal Franchises Act – Redacted Application 

 

It has been brought to our attention that the current redacted version of ENGLP’s application  

(EB-2024-0239 - ENGLP Limited CPCN Application (Redacted)_20240815) has a security shortfall that 

could potentially allow a user to view redacted information included in the file. 

 

Can you please replace the current file located on RESS with this updated version?  No  content changes 

have been made to the file.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Tim Hesselink, CPA 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership  
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